
SGT Minutes
April 27, 2022

● Members present: Michael Keown, Jason Scott, Mike Stowe, Tonya Hopper,
Kendrick Maxwell, Peter Ott, Erin Whitfield, and Quanah Martin

● The SCHS School Governance Team met at 12:00; Kendrick Maxwell called the
meeting to order.

● KM made a motion to approve the February 2022 minutes; it was seconded by
MS and unanimously approved.

● SGT Elections Update: Sarah Coleman’s tenure as a classified representative
ends this year. Karen Keane was voted as the next representative by fellow
classified employees. She will begin in July 2022.

● County-Wide Strategic Plan Discussion: The county office has a new strategic
plan that outlines four areas of need:

○ Reading
○ Writing
○ Attendance
○ Mental Health/Behavior

● The SCHS 2022-23 Code of Conduct/Student Agenda/Club list was presented to
and reviewed by the SGT. TH made a motion to approve the packet. MS
seconded the motion. It was unanimously approved.

● Michael Keown presented an administration update
○ Several teachers retired this year, and replacements have been hired.
○ Covid problems are currently non-existent within the school
○ All spring activities will proceed normally
○ Spring sports are going well all around with many teams making it to state

playoffs

● The next meeting will be in July 2022


